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New Arrivals 
Cara Beth Correll was born to 

Julie and Steven Correll of Califor- 
nia on Dec. 23, 1999 at Calvert 
Memorial Hospital in Prince Fred- 
erick. She weighed 8 pounds, 10.5 
ounces and was 19 inches long. 

Grandparents are Bill and Hilma 
Andrews of Hollywood and Larry 
and Carol Correll of Perkasie, Pa. 
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Morgan Arielle May was born to 
Trent and Marcie May of Charlotte 
Hall on Dec. 23, 1999 at Southern 
Maryland Hospital Center in Clin- 
ton. She weighed 5 pounds, 13 
ounces and was 181/2 inches long. 

Grandparents are Susanne May 
of Pomfret, Ray and Mary Moore 
of Fort Worth, Texas, and Lee and 
Mary May of Davidsonville. Great- 
grandmother is Dorothy Burton of 
Richmond, Va. 

David Travis Guy was bom to 
Arlene and Wayne Guy of Avenue 
on Jan. 1, 2000 at Georgetown Uni- 
versity Medical Center in Washing- 
ton, D.C. He weighed 4 pounds, 10 
ounces and was 18 inches long. 

He has two brothers, Glenn and 
Matt. 

Grandparents are David and 
Patsy Quade of Clements and Lou 
Guy and the late Joe Matts Guy of 
Avenue. 

Trevor George Kaylor was bom 
to Sheryl A. and Mark J. Kaylor of 
Mechanicsville on Jan. 8, 2000 at 
St. Mary’s Hospital in Leonard- 
town. He weighed 7 pounds, 7 
ounces and was 201/2 inches long. 

Grandparents are Tom and 
Elaine Hurley of Mechanics ville 
and Mary and the late George Kay- 
lor of Pearl River, N.Y 

Sarah Elizabeth Grayson was 
born to Laura R. and Buddy 
Grayson of California on Jan. 9, 
2000 at St. Mary’s Hospital in 
Leonardtown. She weighed 8 
pounds, 9.5 ounces and was 181/2 
inches long. 

She has a brother, Benjamin 
Scott Grayson. 

Grandparents are Herman and 
Harriett Roberts and “K” Grayson 
all of Savannah, Ga. 

Salina Hope Roller was bom to 
Christina Jeanette Arnold of Lusby 
and Alon Wayne Roller Jr. of Holly- 
wood on Jan. 10, 2000 at St. Mary’s 
Hospital in Leonardtown. She 

weighed 6 pounds, 14 ounces and 
was 201/2 inches long. 

She has a brother, Tylee Wayne 
Arnold. 

Grandparents are Terry and 
William Arnold of Lusby and Alon 
and Jeane Roller of Hollywood. 

Nicoleas Michael Dinuzzo was 
bom to Tiffany Dinuzzo of Patux- 
ent River on Jan. 10, 2000 at St. 
Mary’s Hospital in Leonardtown. 
He weighed 8 pounds, 4.5 ounces 
and was 20 inches long. 

Grandparents are Alexander and 
Jeanne Dinuzzo of Patuxent River. 

Brianna Schrader was bom to 
Jacqueline McCarthy of Leonard- 
town and Billy Joe Schrader III of 
Compton on Jan. 10, 2000 at St. 
Mary’s Hospital in Leonardtown. 
She weighed 7 pounds, 12.6 ounces 
and was 22 inches long. 

Grandparents are Katrina and 
Joe McCarthy of Leonardtown and 
Billy and Tracey Schrader of 
Compton. 
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Jenna Marie Long was bom to 
Tiffany Marie and Jason Robert 
Long of Morganza on Jan. 12, 2000 
at St. Mary’s Hospital in Leonard- 
town. She weighed 3 pounds, 9 
ounces and was 16 inches long. 

Grandparents are Dennis and 
Lynn Brady of Hollywood and 
Anna and Gary Long of Clements. 

Great-grandparents are Lelia 
Thompson and Sam and Teresa 
Spalding all of Hollywood, Peggy 
and Bob Brady of Mechanics ville 
and Emily Long.of Avenue. 

Great-great-grandmother is 
Catherine Kidwell of Mechan- 
icsville. 

***** 
Emma Blaire Daniels..was bom 

to Michaele La Jeunesse and Joe 
Daniels of Hollywood on Jan. 12, 
2000 at St. Mary’s Hospital in 
Leonardtown. She weighed 7 
pounds, 6.1 ounces and was 19 inch- 
es long. 

-She has two brothers, Michael 
and Curtis. 

Grandparents are John and 
Linda La Jeunesse of Lorton, Va., 
Perry and Lisa Daniels gf Cape 
Cateret, N.C., and William and Pa- 
tricia Miller of Clearville, Pa. 

***** 

Caitlin Rose Reinhard was bom 
to Jonna Lynn and Willard C. Rein- 
hard of Hollywood on Jan. 13, 2000 

at St. Mary’s Hospital in Leonard- 
town. She weighed 6 pounds, 3 
ounces and was 20 inches long. 

She has two brothers, Christian 
and Hunter Reinhard. 

Grandparents are Jerry Dean 
and Joan Wyatt of Leonardtown 
and Willard and Lynn Reinhard of 
Catasaugua, Pa. 

***** 
Andrew Ryan Pilkerton was 

bom to Kim and Len Pilkerton of 
Waldorf on Jan. 14, 2000 at Civista 
Medical Center in La Plata. He 
weighed 8 pounds, 2.4 ounces and 
was 201/2 inches long. 

He has a brother, Joshua. 
Grandparents are Tom and Judy 

Stye of La Plata and Lawrence and 
Lucille Pilkerton of Mechanicsville. 

***** 

Connor Alexander Lancaster 
was bom to Catherine A. Lancast- 
er of Lexington Park and Colin A. 
Lancaster of Fuquay Varina, N.C., 
on Jan. 14, 2000 at St. Mary’s Hos- 
pital in Leonardtown. He weighed 7 
pounds, 14 ounces. 

He has two sisters, Caitlin and 
Christiana. 

Grandparents are Christine and 
Jacque LaValle of Lexington Park 
and John and June Lancaster of 
Fayetteville, N.C. 

***** 
Logan Wayne Powdrill was bom 

to Nancy and Rocky Powdrill of 
Leonardtown on Jan. 14, 2000 at St. 
Mary’s Hospital in Leonardtown. 
He weighed 8 pounds, 6 ounces and 
was 21 inches long. 

He has a sister, Robin Powdrill. 
Grandparents are Fred and 

Anne Breslin of Leonardtown and 
Wayne and Phyllis Powdrill of Cen- 
ter, Texas. 

***** 
Clayton Timothy Lore was bom 

to Stephanie Schoonover and Clay- 
ton Lore of Ridge on Jan. 15, 2000 
at St. Mary’s Hospital in Leonard- 
town. He weighed 4 pounds, 8 
ounces and was 17 inches long. 

He has two sisters, Nicole Mae 
Lore and Katelyn Marie Lore. 

Grandparents are Melissa and 
Charles Scibilia of Coral Springs, 
Fla., and Anna Mae and Joseph 
Lore of Ridge. 
4 ***** 
' Andrew Chandler Huntington 

was bom to Stacie and Anthony 
Huntington of Lexington Park on 
Jan. 15, 2000 at St. Mary’s Hospital 
in Leonardtown. He weighed 7 

pounds, 7 ounces and was 20 inches 
long. 

He has a brother, Alexander, and 
sister, Megan. 

Grandparents are Ed and Judy 
Huntington and Stan and Sandy 
Pulsipher all of Vancouver, Wash. 

***** 
Tidna Lynn Novakowski was 

bom to Chandra L. and Gene E. 
Novakowski of Lexington Park on 
Jan. 15, 2000 at St. Mary’s Hospital 
in Leonardtown. She weighed 6 
pounds, 3.2 ounces and was 20 inch- 
es long. 

She has two brothers, Caleb and 
Kyle, and a sister, Leigha. 

Grandparents are Bruce and 
Linda Tudder and Lihu and Kathy 
Wright all of Leonardtown. 

Dominick Gabriel Strada was 
bom to Brandi and Dominick J. 
Strada of Scotland on Jan. 16, 2000 
at Civista Medical Center in La 
Plata. He weighed 7 pounds, 7.3 
ounces and was 20 inches long. 

Grandparents are Garold and 
Patricia Bottorff and Joseph and 
Joanne Strada all of Fairfax, Va. 

***** 

Rebecca Anne Hewitt and 
Amanda Jeanne Hewitt were bom 
to Bart Hewitt and Jeanne Tous- 
saint of Laurel, formerly of Bush- 
wood, on Jan. 17, 2000 at Holy 
Cross Hospital in Silver Spring. 

They have two sisters, Crystalyn, 
17, and Jennifer, 21/2, and a broth- 
er, Lucas, 15. 

Lydia Ann Lang was bom to Lori 
A. and Steven T. Lang of Dameron 
on Jan. 17, 2000 at St. Mary’s Hos- 
pital in Leonardtown. She weighed 
9 pounds, 3 ounces and was 201/2 
inches long. 

She has two brothers, Jacob and 
Lucas, and a sister, Jessica. 

Grandparents are James P. and 
Marlene B. Thomas of Mechan- 
icsville and Joseph A. and Elaine 
Y. Lang of Great Mills. 

Haley Marie Morgan was bom 
to Amanda Abell and Calvin Mor- 
gan of Hollywood on Jan. 18, 2000 
at St Mary’s Hospital in Leonard- 
town. She weighed 7 pounds, 2.8 
ounces and was 20 inches long. 

Grandparents are Gloria and 
Steve McGee, Marty and Lori Abell 
and Pat and Calvin Morgan all of 
Hollywood. 

***** 

In honor of All Saints Day on Monday, Nov. 1, St. Michael’s School 
held a special Mass. Mary Stone's seventh-grade class portrayed 
saints In both costume and words. Each child gave a brief history of 
the saint they represented telling how they lived and died. 

Dr. Ira Mehlman Joins 
SMH Emergency Dept. 

St. Mary’s Hospital welcomes Dr. 
Ira Mehlman as chief of emergency 
medicine. Mehlman received his doc- 
tor of medicine from Cornell Univer- 
sity in New York. He has a bachelor 
of science degree in physics and 
molecular biology from Princeton 
University in Princeton, N.J. Board 
certified in internal medicine, en- 
docrinology/metabolism and emer- 
gency medicine, Mehlman has served 
as chief of emergency medicine at 
Walter Reed Army Medical Center. 

His extensive background includes 
work as an assistant and associate 
professor of medicine at the Uni- 
formed Services University of the 
Health Sciences and at Georgetown 
University Medical Center. He has 
traveled extensively as a physician 
for many congressional delegates 

throughout the world, and has a 
comprehensive background in emer- 
gency and critical care medicine. 

“It’s good to be here at St. Mary’s 
Hospital,” said Mehlman. “This is a 
dynamic area to work in, with the 
tremendous growth of St. Mary’s 
County and the challenges we face in 
emergency medicine. I look forward 
to serving the health care needs of 
this community.” 

“We are delighted to welcome Dr. 
Mehlman to the emergency depart- 
ment,” said Dr. C. Wesley Page, who 
served as chief of emergency 
medicine for almost a decade. In 
order to pursue personal goals, Page 
has relinquished some of his admin- 
istrative duties at SMH, but will con- 
tinue to serve as a physician in the 
emergency department. 

Hey...Wet Basements Stinkl 
You’ve got mold and mildew and If It rains enough, you actually get water. You know you need to 

get It fixed before your foundation Is ruined. You wonder If anything can be done to fix the problem 
for good. What Is the answer? 

Allstate American Inc. Waterproofing Is an honest, hardworking local company. We 
will come to your home, give you a free evaluation and estimate and a fair price. We have repaired 
thousands of basement problems In the area, so we can provide local neighborhood references. 

When the folks at Volunteers of America needed waterproofing at this historical site, they 
called Allstate American. Why don't you? For a 20% discount on all work completed by Feb. 18th 

Call Right Now: 1-800-420-7783 MHICfVW!72 
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Is there someone special in your life that you would like 
to send a Valentine’s Greeting to? Tell them in print for 

everyone to see! Friday, February 11,2000 in the 
Maryland Independent, St Mary’s Enterprise and the 

Calvert County Recorder Classified sections. 

DEADLINE 1$ FEBRUARY 4TH AT NOOH 
Sends greeting (up to 20 words) for $12.50 

a greeting (up to 10 words) with a picture for $17.50 

Iv.'iA'tti&M 

If you would like your picture 

returned send a S.A.S.E. with 

your greeting. OR they can be 

picked up anytime after Feb. 14th 

at the Maryland Independent Building. 

Send your payment and greeting to. 

Southern Maryland Classified 
7 Industrial Park Drive, Waldorf, MD 20602 

or call 

3014)454900 • 301-843-5500 ’ 301-373-8000 
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Nikki 

Happy Valentine^ 
Day! 

Love, Mom 

J Name:  
■ Phone (Home):. 
| Address:  

I Payment Enclosed: Check 
■ To: (First Name Only)  

Money Order MC/Visa#_ 

Love:. 

We’re On The Move! 
THE LEXINGTON PARK CHURCH OF CHRIST WILL BE 

MOVING SOON TO THEIR NEW FACILITY ON 
ST. ANDREW’S CHURCH ROAD, 

BUT IN THE INTERIM SERVICES WILL BE HELD 
AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS: 

Sunday 9:00 AM (Bible Class) 
10:00 AM (Morning Worship) 

• GREAT MILLS HIGH SCHOOL 

Sunday 6:00 PM (Evening Worship) 
• COMMUNITY CENTER 

(Chancellor’s Run Regional Park) 

Wednesday 7:00 PM 
• ESPERANZA ANNEX (Bible Class) 

Great Mills Road (Near Rte. 5) 

Come Worship With Us. 
All Are Welcome 

LEXINGTON PARK CHURCH OF CHRIST 
 (301)863-9410  


